Subject: Hiring of Sr. Consultants/ Consultants /Young Professionals in the Office of
NPPA on Contract

This is with reference to the schedule of interviews uploaded on NPPA website
www.nppaindia.nicin on 16.03.2022 regarding hiring of 21 Consultants/Sr.
Consultants and 12 Young Professionals {( Non-Tech, Grade-II) / Consultants/ Young
Professionals in NPPA} under different categories.

The interviews of the shortlisted candidates for the posts of Young Professionals
(Pharma) to be held on 22.03.2022 at 10.00 A.M. have been rescheduled to be held on
29.03.2022 at 10.00 A.M. onwards.

The interviews shall be conducted through video conferencing mode only. The
intimations for appearing for the interview are also being sent individually to the
candidates. The link for downloading the platform for conducting interview through
video conferencing shall also be communicated by this office. The candidates are
requested to join the interview room in the time slot communicated to them. They are
requested to kindly keep checking their e-mails for updates on the same.

For any further query, please feel free to contact Sh. Madan Yadav (8448808123)
or at Prakash.khadgi@nic.in and for technical query related to V.C you may contact to
Sh. Lalit Gupta (9717082821/8377894403) or Ms Gurneel Kaur (9958488513).

Thanks & Regards é/:«l N
_

NPPA, DoP, M/o C&F
22 , |

2022 —



